Squirrel Hills Hike

On Saturday, November 2, 2024, Kari, Patrick, Carlene, Darin, Wendy,
Lorne, Angela (with her canine friend, Grace), Bert, and Judy met at
1:30pm to hike various loops of the Squirrel Hills trail system just
outside Minnedosa. It was a bit foggy out, but this made for great
pictures! Although it was a tad chilly, the weather was still great
considering it was November. The group started by hiking 4.5 km on the
Perimeter Trail, which leads to the new parking lot (work in progress). On
that trail, Judy turned around to take a shortcut back. The rest of the
hikers admired the new shelter that was built before making their way to
the original trail system, then visited the original cabin and outhouse.
After a short rest and visit, the group continued on to the trailhead.
While most of the group hiked approximately 8 km, it is believed that
Judy may have hiked close to 25 km on her shortcut (just joking's).










